REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN
Relief and Rehabilitation Commission (RRC)

;Headquarters Juba
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To: Head of Office UNOCHA- South Sudan
- All Country Directors/Representatives of INGOs and NNGOs

Subject: Cash Shipment Clearance.

This is to notify all NGOs operating in the Republic of South Sudan and government line
institutions that in order to facilitate humanitarian operations in the country and to improve
services delivery more effectively; the Relief and Rehabilitation Commission (RRC) will not be
clearing any amount below;

1. Amount below 1,500 USD or equivalent in other foreign currencies.
2. Amount below 25,000 SSP

The above mentioned amount of money could be carried by an NGO staff travelling to the field
without seeking clearance from RRC.

Your usual cooperation will be highly appreciated.

Best regards, K
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Deng Tong Kenjok v i‘a RETVVY
Registrar General of NGOs
Relief and Rehabilitation Commission (RRC)
Email: dkenjok@yahoo.com; Tel: 0923111824

Cc. Ag/ Chairperson, RRC

Ce. Executive Director, RRC

Cc. DG ISB

Cec. DG GIB

Ce.CID

Cc. VMM

Cc. Bank of South Sudan

Cec. MI

Cc. File
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